
The following note and a follow-up lunch was sent from 
Mark Winkler ‘79 to DPMS employees. Mark’s 
compliments are particularly appreciated as he was the 
class newsletter president for several years and former 
editor for Martha Stewart Living and Reader’s Digest. 
He really understands DPMS’s business.   

“I just received the FedEx delivered printed copies of our 
Class of 1979 February 2023 newsletter. You guys are 
AMAZING!!!  

I love what you did with this issue -- both in the 
timeliness and in the quality of your printing (as well as 
the outstanding economics and value that you offer). 
The color is truly bright and photographs are eye-
sparkle-clear -- exactly as they showed up in the pdf. 
WOW! Many sincere thanks for helping to make our 

newsletter delivery to be much more of an event for 
our classmates.  

With full appreciation for your work and your craft, 
best of luck in your facility move. I shall look forward 
to having you back online for our May and June issues. 
Stay healthy! 

- Mark” 

Our senior leadership team wants to make sure the 

March 7 Town Hall meeting provides information 
YOU want to hear.  Do you want to know about the 
organization?  The various services we provide?  The 
status of our DEI initiative?  What construction will be 
underway this summer?  Please send to this email 
account topics for discussion or questions to be 
answered by replying to:  
Admin.HR.Services@dartmouth.edu. 

The meeting kicks off with an ice-cream social, 
followed by a Town Hall presentation with 
time for questions and answers. Cool swag will 
be handed out to attendees, and Deo Mwano 
will join us to share summarized results of the 
recent 2nd annual DEI survey. 

Two meeting times are offered to accommodate our 
various shifts, so please inform your supervisor about 
which time works best for your schedule. 

Date:  March 7 
Times:  2-3:30 p.m. and 10-11:30 p.m. 
Where:  Cook Auditorium at the end of Tuck Mall   

We look forward to seeing you there! 

To continue celebrating Black History 
month, here are a few ways to learn about  
African American achievements and life. 

Check out the Black Heritage Trail of New 
Hampshire at https://blackheritagetrailnh.org/.   
Located in Portsmouth, NH, they offer self-guided  
trails, exhibits, educational programs, and 
more. 

Check out the writings by Harriot Wilson, a 
woman from Milford, NH who was the first 
known African American person in North 
America to be published. 
(harrietwilsonproject.net/) 

Attend a talk entitled, “Blooming Where We Are Planted: 
Islam and the Flourishing of Black Life in the Americas” 
by PhD candidate Fatima Siwagu. Lunch will be provided. 
Feb. 18 at 1 p.m. in the Shabazz Mural room. 

… is Friday, Feb. 17, so show a bit of kindness!  

SMILE   OPEN DOORS FOR OTHERS   PICK UP TRASH 

BE A GOOD LISTENER     SHARE A SNACK 

HAVE A JUDGMENT-FREE DAY    PRAISE SOMEONE 

   GO ABOVE AND BEYOND     SAY ‘THANK YOU’ 

Facilities Operations & Maintenance (FO&M) is a large 
department that provides a variety of professional 
services to the College. See the latest organizational 
chart by following this link.  
 

https://campus-services.dartmouth.edu/about/
people/campus-services-organizational-charts 
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